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Good morning,

Thank you for providing mp3 access to the content of the webinar hearing on 5/24/22

I am writing to express my agreement with the opinions expressed by Linda Bissett, Emily
Brake, Harvey Branscom, Alex Hulderman, Blake Reed and others with regards to the

proposed amendments to the Colorado Department of State Election Rules.

I believe that any changes that add some form of security without absolute transparency are at
odds with and interfered with the fundamental rights of Colorado citizens who exercise their
right to vote in any and all elections in Colorado.

I strongly disagree with these proposed changes to our election rules and request that the rules

as they exist are acted upon regularly and consistently.
Thank you,

James Drake



